

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450

E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

23<sup>rd</sup> February 2021

## **Return to School**

Dear Parent / Carer

As I am sure you are aware, yesterday the government announced that all schools will return on the Monday 8<sup>th</sup> March and that attendance will be mandatory. I'm sure you will agree that this is very good news.

There will be very few changes to how we will need to operate compared to the Autumn Term, but I will send out a reminder letter to you with the details of things like drop off and pick up times. In the meantime, it is probably worth digging out the school uniform and shoes and making sure they fit!

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

K K

